
 

 

 

 

 

Message from the Chair 

Dear Colleagues 

This is a reminder that the GEC 2020 will be completely virtual this year and will not be held onsite in 
San Diego. 

Here are some important details: 

• GEC is completely virtual, there will be no onsite activities, no travel required. 

• Abstract submission deadline for contributed talks, invited talks and student award nominations is 
Tuesday, June 16 (Final). 

• The Executive Committee is working to provide lower registration fees to encourage participation. 

Important information: 

GEC is still planned for October 5, 2020 through October 9, 2020. 

Abstract submission deadline is Tuesday, June 16, 2020 (Final) 

Sincerely, 

Ed Barnat, GEC Chair 

 

http://www.apsgec.org/gec2020/abstracts.php
http://www.apsgec.org/gec2020/students.php

